2020 Black Sheep AGM - Update

Firstly, | hope you are all staying safe and well during these unprecedented times.

In line with the recent Government guidelines on mass gatherings, and following the FCA advice, we
will not be holding the Black Sheep Brewery AGM in its usual format on Thursday September 24th at

Masham Town Hall.

When we have a definitive date and format for the meeting we will advise accordingly. We do hope
to be in touch soon, including details of when you will receive the annual report for FY 19/20.

Thank you for your understanding and ongoing support.

Andy Slee



